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Background: 

The 'Blueprint for Maryland's Future Act' (Blueprint) is a multi-year pathway of educational 
reform mandates impacting local education agencies, county governments, the Maryland State 
Board of Education, community preschools, and more. The Office of Strategic Initiatives 
coordinates the initiatives, committees, and planning to implement the Blueprint legislation and 
align all efforts with the Board of Education of Harford County’s Strategic Plan. 

 
Discussion: 

During this presentation, the following will be addressed regarding a draft HCPS Blueprint 
Implementation Plan: 
 

• HCPS is required to submit an implementation plan on March 15, 2023, to the 
Accountability and Implementation Board (AIB), which is the governing board 
overseeing the implementation of this legislation. 
 

• All local education agencies in Maryland are required to use a template for Blueprint 
plans created by the Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE), which includes 
specific questions, data tables, and artifacts required for submission. 
 

• The HCPS Blueprint Implementation Draft is publicly viewable on hcps.org. 
 

• HCPS is committed to stakeholder feedback through our implementation committees, 
work groups, advisory councils, community forums, Board of Education public meetings, 
and through our online information and survey. An online survey to collect feedback on 
the draft plan is available through March 6, 2023, on hcps.org. 

 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends the Board of Education accept this informational 
report on the Blueprint for Our Students’ Future. 
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